
 

 
 
 
 
 

High Commission of India 
(Dar es Salaam) 

 
Advisory to Indian citizens for consular services 

 
As part of the measures to safeguard against the spread of COVID-19, all 

Indian citizens living in Tanzania are requested to send scanned copies of their 
applications for Passport/Attestation services, relevant pages of their passport 
(both cover pages plus work/residence permits) and other requisite documents, 
by email to cons.daressalaam@mea.gov.in. The contact mobile numbers of the 
applicants may be clearly mentioned in all email communication to the Mission. 
Alternatively, service seekers can also arrange to drop their applications with 
copies of all requisite documents in an envelope at the security desk of the 
Mission. 
 
2. After verification of documents and receipt of confirmation from the 
Mission, the applicants can visit the Mission strictly between 9 am and 12 pm on 
Tuesdays & Fridays to submit the original application & documents and to pay 
the applicable consular fee. Collection of documents from the Mission, when 
advised, will also be on same days and time window. Applicants living outside 
Dar es Salaam can continue to properly authorize their representatives to deposit 
and collect the documents if they can’t come in person. 

 
3.  All service seekers will be allowed entry into the Mission only when they 
carry their original passports and wear face masks and gloves. 

 
4.  This advisory will be in place till further orders. Mission’s emergency 
contact numbers and all email addresses of the Mission are available on the 
website of the Mission. 
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